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WORLD HABITAT DAY - AWARENESS PROGRAMME  

 

The Faculty of Botany, Department of Life Sciences organized an awareness 

program for World Habitat Day on October 7th, 2023, which saw tremendous 

participation from botany students. The primary objective of the programme 

was to foster a deeper understanding and awareness among attendees regarding 

global habitat concerns and the significance of preserving and restoring 

habitats.  The awareness programme heightened sense of awareness and 

appreciation among the attendees regarding the delicate balance between human 

development and the preservation of natural habitats. The interactive nature of 

the presentations encouraged an exchange of ideas and perspectives, fostering a 

sense of responsibility towards environmental conservation. 
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